E. B. FORD, F.R.S., University Reader in Genetics and Director of the Genetics Loboratory. GENETICS LABORATORY
DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY
UNIVERSITY MUSEUM, OXFORD
TELEPHONE 55278

Sir Ronald Fisher, R.R.S., 44, Storey's Way, Cambridge.

8th May, 1958.

My dear Ron.

Thank you for both your letters today. Let us keep each other informed as to what does happen in regard to this broadcast. I was originally told that G.G.Simpson was envisaged as the first performer, and had not heard about the possibility of D.M.S.Watson but, doubtless, we shall both be enlighted. I stand as much in need of it as you.

How kind of you to have redrafted the triangle, that will be quite excellent. de Beer tells me in a letter this morning that, having considered the amount of work his staff has to do, he thinks it better not to attempt to get the mark, release, recapture exhibit ready for the opening by the Duke on June 11th, but to do so during the summer. I think this far better. What I do think is desirable is to have a good permanent exhibit, and it would be a pity to rush it.

Ever yours.

Henry